
New Piano Teacher Is Now Available At
Pro Music

Ms. Lacy is now accepting new piano students at Pro Music! She offers piano
lessons for beginning, intermediate, and advanced students and her
instruction includes music theory. Ms. Lacy has a B.S. in Education and
Art and has extensive accompaniment experience for choral groups, small
ensembles, and soloists both vocal and instrumental. She has been teaching
for over 7 years and has over 12 years of classical training herself. Please
call Pro Music at 456-1994 for more information.
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